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    August 8th Kaitlyn Payton our upcoming outbound student will be 

discussing her trip to Belgium, and Robert Fortney will be giving a classification 
talk. 

Next Week’s Program 
 August 15th

 Joe Dominey will be combining his classification talk with the main 

program topic of the district's RI Public Image Grant.   
 

Last Week’s Program 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Fridays, 7 am – Clarion Grand Park– 3201 S. Loop 289 South - Lubbock, TX 79423 
Metro Monday meets 5:30 pm; call 806.441.1346 for meeting location 

For specific room location, inquire at Hotel Registration Desk 

We had a club assembly discussing all of 
the great things our club is working on. 
Please check out our website at 
www.metrolubbockrotary.org, and follow 
us on Facebook! Our big fundraiser is 
coming up soon the Apple Butter Festival 
will be September 20th and 21st with set up 
on September 19th. This year club member 
Kim Martin will be our master scheduler 
ensuring we have plenty of volunteers.  
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If you haven’t paid your dues please make sure and get them to Bonnie as soon as possible. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         
Aug. 8    Dennis Reeves & Ken Clowes 
         
Aug. 15   Matt Smith, Walter and Caryl Smith 

         
Aug. 22   Sarah Lee Morris & Elyn Patterson  
        

Club Social at Prosperity Bank Conference Center 

Sung Table Grace Every Other Week!! 

Every other week we’ll sing our table grace 
instead of an individual offering a prayer.  
The tune is the Christian Doxology; words: 

 
 O Lord and giver of all good 

We thank you for our daily food 
May Rotary friends and Rotary ways 

Help us to serve you all our days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Metro Monday Community Project 

Dues Due 

We will be moving items for Habitat 
for Humanity from their store to the 
Gene Messer Building.  Please meet 
at 2910 Ave N. and wear something 
that they do not mind getting 
dirty.  Thanks so much! 
  

  

Meals on Wheels Drivers  
 
        TINNEY AWARD SEPT. 10 
 
If you know a Lubbock area business 
person or community leader who has 
consistently shown the highest 
professional ethics and exemplified the 
values of the Four Way Test, and would 
like to nominate that person to receive 
Metro’s William H. Tinney Ethics in 
Business Award, to be announced Sept. 
10, please talk with Greg Mason, our 
Tinney Award Chair. We really need 
Rotarians to attend this event so please 
let Greg Mason know if you can attend. 
The time is 8:30am-2pm at the Lubbock 
Civic Center. 

 

.  
 

 

We are having a club social at Prosperity Bank 
Conference Center, 1501 Ave. Q, on August 12th from 6-
8:30pm, but we need your help by making sure you 

RSVP by August 10th
, families are encouraged but we 

need to get an accurate head count. You can RSVP by 

texting, emailing, or calling Sarah Lee Morris. 


